PHILIPPINE DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATION

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY GROUP

NOTICE TO PROCEED

09 October 2014

THE VALUE SYSTEMS PHILIPPINES, INC.

3 Floor, Centillion Centre Annex Building,
2972 Ramon Magsaysay Boulevard,

Sta Mesa, Manila City

Gentlemen,

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to The
Value Systemns Philippines, Inc. that work may commence on the supply, delivery
and installation of nine (2} units of Network Switches, effective the following day
after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be respensible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Contract and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the
space provided below and in the ottached copy of this notice. Keep one copy
and return the other to PDIC.

Very truly yours,

MARIA BELINDA C. SAN JOSE

Vice President
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